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April 21, 2009 

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Bobroske 

Quail Hollow Village 

140 North Main Street 

Terryville, Connecticut 06786 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bobroske, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the students and staff from Harry S. Fisher 

Elementary School. We would like to extend our warmest thanks and appreciation 

for allowing us to use the area in front of Quail Hollow Village as one of our 

designated meetings locations for our Walk to School Day on April 8, 2009. 

Your kindness in supporting our event will be fondly remembered. Everyone had a 

great time walking to school that day thanks to your cooperation. 

Sincerely thanking you, 

£Jl/vlt' . I V)I -1)~J. '.. ~.;k.$iv(fu ~u't-~r 
Phyllis B. Worhunsky 

Principal 


